
 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 
19th. November 2023 

Thirty-Third Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 
The Parish Office will be open on Tuesdays 

and Fridays from 9.30 – 1.30   

Tel:059-9156890  

Email: clonmoreoffice.parish@gmail.com 

Fr. John: 086-2403787. Email: 

frjohn51@gmail.com 

ANNIVERSARIES – WITH LOVE WE REMEMBER 
Saturday 18th. Ballyconnell 7.30: Patrick & Margaret Hennessy, 

Raheen; Sean & Phyllis Byrne, Coolkenno; Bridget Quinn, Knockeen. 

Sunday 19th. Kilquiggan 9.00: Patrick & Anastasia Keogh & Myles Keogh. 

Sunday 19th. Clonmore 10.30: Mark Joyce, Clonmore;  

Eimear McDonald, Oldtown. Peter & Margaret Keergan and their sons Peter 

& James Keegan, Clonmore. Maureen O’Sullivan (nee Ferris), Balinakill. 

Friday 24th. Killinure 7.30 pm.Thomas & Gerard Cahill Killinure and 

deceased family members. 

Saturday 25th. Ballyconnell, 7.30 pm. Thomas & Gerard Cahill 

Killinure and deceased family members. 

Collections: Weekend:  November 11/12 

Envelopes: €490 Baskets: €482 - Bingo: €865 Envelopes ret. 65  

Friday 24th. Mass in Killinure at 7.30 

Bingo in Ballyconnell on Sunday nights at 

8.pm. Jackpot this week: €1650 if you 

check on 50 numbers. 

PARISH LOTTO: Kildare & Leighlin Co-Op Lotto 
Results for Wednesday 15th. November:  Numbers: 1, 14, 27, 28 – No 

Winner – Next week’s jackpot €16,000 –    10 Match 3’s - €100 each. 

Coolkenno GAA Lotto 

Last week’s numbers: 2, 12, 26, 27 No Winner. Next week’s jackpot €12.900 

Next Draw: Monday 20th. November in Crablane. Lucky Dip Winners: Rita 

Murphy; Sandra McNally; Danny Butler; Emma Farrell 

 

Ballyconnell Bingo is proudly celebrating its 

60th. Anniversary of continuous play (with the exception 

of Covid Restrictions) in Ballyconnell Hall this November. 

This Milestone achievement was only made possible by the 

dedicated commitment of the Bingo Committee's who 

served over the last 60 years, who unselfishly gave of 

their own free time each Sunday night to ensure that all 

was in order before, during and after each Sunday night's Bingo since its 

inception in 1963, and we are delighted in our 60th. year, that some of those 

who were here on the first night are still with us and active to this day. Our 

biggest gratitude goes to the Bingo Players who came and continue to 

come  to Ballyconnell each and every Sunday night, from local area's and 

further afield to give us their support and without whom we could not have 

made it to this point. In Celebration of this achievement, Ballyconnell Hall 

Bingo with be holding a Special 60th. Anniversary Bingo on Sunday Night 

November 26th. at 8 pm  with extra prizes on the night. We look forward 

to seeing everyone on the night. 

 

Note for your diaries: Meeting of PPC on Monday 4th. December at 7.30 

in Parish Centre. Meeting of PFC at 8.30. in Parish centre. 

 

HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK  
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